
 
                
          

 
               

            
 

                 
       

 
 

Hi, 

It has been brought to my attention that there are a number of proposals for the development 
of the land directly adjacent to my property 

Apart from the significant impact to the value of my property the development of the land 
threatens to displace a number of protected species that inhabit the proposed area. 

Please can you advise as to the correct procedure for myself to lodge my concerns and when the 
closing date is for these to be filed. 

Kind Regards 

Croft 




